
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a general municipal election will be held in the City of Chula 
Vista on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, for the purpose of conducting a runoff election between the 
candidates who received the first- and second-highest number of votes in the primary election held 
on March 5, 2024 for the following Officers: 
 

One (1) City Councilmember to represent District 3 for the full term of four years, 
commencing December 2024 
  
One (1) City Councilmember to represent District 4 for the full term of four years, 
commencing December 2024 

 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a general municipal election will be held in the City of Chula 
Vista on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, for the following Measure: 
  

Shall the measure to continue funding City of Chula Vista services 
including fixing potholes; keeping streets, sidewalks, infrastructure, 
parks, public facilities safe, clean, well-maintained; repairing aging 
storm drains; managing traffic congestion; and removing 
trash/graffiti from public spaces, by renewing City of Chula Vista’s 
half-cent transactions and use tax at the current rate (no increase), 
continuing an estimated $37,000,000 annually for general 
government use for 10 years, with citizen oversight, independent 
audits, and all money locally controlled, be adopted? 

YES  

NO  

 
The polls (vote centers) will be open between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. on Election 
Day.  
 

/s/ Kerry K. Bigelow, MMC  
City Clerk/City Elections Official 

City of Chula Vista, California 
July 5, 2024 


